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March 23, 2018 

Delivered by Email, RESS & Courier 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2701 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: InnPower Corporation  
2017 Rate Application (EB-2016-0085) 
Draft Rate Order Delay 

We are counsel to InnPower Corporation in the above captioned matter.  Pursuant to the Decision 
and Order of the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”), dated March 8, 2018 the Board ordered that any 
draft rate order shall be filed with the OEB on or before Thursday, March 22, 2018.   

InnPower is actively finalizing certain aspects of the draft rate order and is requesting an 
extension to the deadline to filing the draft rate order until Monday, March 26, 2018.  

Yours very truly, 

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP 

Original signed by John A.D. Vellone 

Per:

John A.D. Vellone 

cc: Parties to EB-2016-0085 


